
From: Debbie Barthe <DebbieBarthe@scsenate.gov>
To: 'dbroome@aging.sc.gov'dbroome@aging.sc.gov
CC: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/16/2017 4:21:48 PM
Subject: Ribbon Cutting Marion County Council on Aging

Attachments: marioncountycouncilonaging.ribboncutting.jpg

 

Mr. Broome,
 
Senator Kent Williams asked that I be certain that the state office on aging was aware of the grand re-opening event 
on Monday, May 22, 2017 at the Marion County Council on Aging. The event is at 10 am on Monday, May 22, 2017 at 
the Office on Aging at  397 West Dozier Street, Marion, SC 29571. Ms. Lisa Brewer, Director can be reached at (843) 423-4391 if 
you have any additional questions about the event.
 
Best,
 
Debbie Barthe
For Senator Kent Williams
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